

## **MEMORANDUM**

## SUMMARY OF HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION ACTION

Subject:

Recommendations on the Sidewalk and Bicycle Facilities

Construction Plan for 2004-2005

Meeting Date:

November 11, 2004

Recommendation:

The Historic District Commission recommends that:

• All development applications that include sidewalks or bicycle facilities in historic districts apply for Certificates of Appropriateness and

• That the Commission will review and make

recommendations on a case by case basis.

Vote:

Aye: 8 - 0

Prepared by:

Gaston Eubanks, Chair, Historic District Commission

Kay Pearlstein, Senior Planner